
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
3rd - 5th June - Arthog Trip 
13th June - Reception Wonderland Visit 
17th June - Year 5 Black Country Museum 
20th June - Year 1 Attingham Park  
20th June - Year 5 Parent Workshop 
21st June - Reception Parent Workshop 
24th June - Year 6 Parent Workshop 
26th June - Year 3 Parent Workshop 
27th June - Year 2 Parent Workshop 

May 24, 2024 

In this issue: 
 Dates for your diary 

 Student of the Week 
 Attendance of the week 
 GB Athlete Visit 

 The Farm on Wheels 
 Return date 
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The children will be awarded their            

certificate on Monday 3rd June 

Miss Robinson - Sammy - Jo 

Mrs McGee - ZB 

Mr Davies - Kayleigh 

Mrs Longmore - Darcie 

Miss Jenkins - Mila Grace 

Mr Harris - Jack 

Miss Roberts - Melody 

Mr White - Maisie 

Miss Gears– Zachary 

Miss Davies - Ricards 

Mrs Weston - Jacob 

Miss Hill– Soukhaina 

Miss Read - Harry D 

Miss Saville - Seren 

Miss Wootton - Amina 

 

 
 

Last week we had the pleasure of   
welcoming GB athlete Rebekah Green. 
Rebekah is an up and coming athlete in 

the GB squad for freestyle kayaking. 
She delivered an amazing assembly 

which the children loved, detailing her 
career so far.  

Thank you all for your sponsor money.  

This money will be split between the 

charity that Rebekah works for (Sports 

for Champions) and the school. We 

have raised an amazing  £1106.30 

 

KEY STAGE ONE 

Mrs McGee’s Class 98% 

KEY STAGE TWO 

Miss Saville’s Class 99% 



We hope you have a lovely and safe half term holiday and we look forward to 

welcoming the children back to school on  Monday the 3rd of June.  

 
 

 

On Wednesday, the Nursery children received a visit from The Farm on Wheels. This was an 
excellent opportunity to finish off our farming topic.  The children  were able to see some 
real life animals that live on the farm such as; a calf, a lamb, 2 ducks (Daphne and Daisy), a 
hen (with 6 chicks) and 3 rabbits. 

The children learnt that a baby sheep is called a lamb and a baby cow is called a calf. The 
children  also learnt that the mother hen sits on her chicks to keep them warm. 

The children were  given the opportunity to feed the baby lambs using a bottle, just like if 
the lamb was being fed by its mum. 

All the children thoroughly enjoyed the experience of stroking the baby calf and having  
cuddles with the rabbit. 
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